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Hello,

I watched the January 12 Transportation Commission meeting and just wanted to say that |
strongly approve of the idea of adding a multi-use path to Hammersley Rd. I do not live in
District 10, but I live in the Prairie Hills neighborhood and often bike on Hammersley to get
downtown or to work.

Hammersley on the west side of Whitney Way feels like a death trap on a bicycle in its current
condition, and I often see people walking on the stretch of road with no sidewalk. I believe
that a multi-use path would be very helpful.

I don't often see people parked in the parking lanes on Hammersley Lane, however I do want
to note that I see the Badger Bus park on Hammersley between Gilbert and Reetz to pick up
people who are using wheelchairs. I have seen Badger Bus parked on the North and South
sides of Hammersley to do pickup, so I think they service wheelchair users on both sides of
the road. It would be worth soliciting input from people who use Badger Bus pickup in that
area to make sure that the changes don't interrupt their service.

Thanks for your work on this,
Ryan Hartkopf

Raymond Rd
Madison, WI 53711





